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Athens, March 31st 2020 
 

Herr Marian Wendt 
Vorsitzender 
Petitionsausschuss 
Deutscher Bundestag 
Platz der Republik 
11011 Belin 
Deutschland 
 

 

Dear Mr. Wendt, 

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the prompt and keen interest the 
Petitionsausschuss showed in the case of the Greek student of Freiburg University, 
Ms xxxx. 

Thanks to your decisive intervention, an optimal solution was immediately found. I 
am therefore, truly grateful to you and your entire team, especially Mrs Arite 
Rochlitz. 

In such testing times for all, as the ones we are currently experiencing, the services 
provided by our respective offices, and the effective co-operation between us, can 
be of upmost significance to our citizens. Especially those who experience 
unpredictable difficulties due to the unprecedented measures that governments 
across Europe have had to adopt. 

Please extend my best wishes to all the members of the Petitionsausschuss and your 
associates. 

 

                                                                                                          Sincerely, 

 

 

                                                                                                           Andreas I. Pottakis 
The Greek Ombudsman 


